
Comment from David Fairchild 

If cameras are permitted to be used instead of traditional mirrors, it is important that the regulation 
also mandate that the camera unit have a heating feature to de - ice the camera for colder climates. 
Also, a spray cleaning feature should also be mandated for when the lens gets dirty. 

 


